HILDERSHAM FIELD GARDEN AND RECREATION GROUND
TRUST

Clerk: Mrs. PM Harper
17 Lewis Crescent, Great Abington, Cambridge CB21 6AG
Telephone: 01223 892000
Email: harper802 @btinternet.com

A MEETING OF HILDERSHAM FGRG TRUST WAS HELD ON
TUESDAY 10" JANUARY 2023.

Approximate meeting starting time 8.30pm, following the Parish Council meeting

Present: Mark Logan, Darren Long, Billie Chapman, Rob Clay, David Mercer, Councillor
Henry Batchelor, two members of the public and Jean Kelly, who took the minutes during the
unavoidable absence of the Clerk.

a). Request for extension to time the A1307 construction team use the South Holding as a
compound. Gerald Franklin to be contacted. - An extension to May has been agreed. An
invoice for rent has been submitted to South Cambs and GCP.

b) Approval of the constitutions — These were approved and agreed by all Councillors.

¢) Opening new bank account-contacted Barclays and Lloyds - Unfortunately, there was no
information on this: so it will be placed on the agenda of the next meeting.

The meeting closed at 8.35 pm.
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